
 
 
 

PRODUCT INFORMATION BULLETIN 
 
Date:   April 17, 2013  
Number:  5640   
Division:  Genie®  
Product Family: Commercial Openers 
Product Series: GCL-MT 
To:    All Genie Professional Line Wholesalers, Dealers and Installers 
Re:   GCL-MT - Change of Track Style 
 

 
In the next few weeks we will be changing the track profile we use for the GCL-MT rail.  The 
original 2” track profile is being replaced with a newer style 2” track with a more round bottom.   
 

The new track is not compatible with the older style rail runners on the carriage assembly, so a 
new rail runner change will be made concurrently with the track.  For the next three months all 
GCL-MT cartons will be marked with a small blue sticker indicating the new rail runners have 
been installed on the carriage.  
 

The new rail runners on the carriage assembly will be backwards compatible with the older profile 
2” rail.  The new carriage assembly is available as service kit P/N 112437.0001.S.  This will 
replace the old service kit 110997.0001.S.   
 

If you have any questions please contact commercial operator technical services at 800-843-
4084. 
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